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Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

On Monday Porthcurno and Porthmeor Class held an Eco Event to 

demonstrate the many activities that they undertook last term in 

order to demonstrate the impact that each and every one of us can 

have on the world. Even before the morning began there was 

discussion from the Friends of the School, who kindly provided 

refreshments for the event, about sourcing environmentally 

friendly glasses for the bar which they will be running at our Flats 

and Sharps Benefit Concert on the 24th February! Thanks to all 

those who supported the event and helped make it a memorable 

occasion. Just in case anyone was wondering, as many items as 

possible which had been collected in our beach cleaning, were 

responsibly recycled at the recycling centre at Community House. 

 
 

(More photos of the morning are in the Gallery section of website) 
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Making Bluegrass Cool… 

 

 

Flats &Sharps 

Charity Evening at St Buryan Academy 

Saturday 24th February 7.30pm 

Raising funds for Outdoor Learning/ Camping 

Tickets £10 available from St Buryan Academy 

Tel: 01736 810480 
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This week our school kitchen was inspected by an 

environmental health officer who decided that standards 

remained at the very highest level and consequently 

awarded a 5 Star Rating, a credit to our kitchen team. 

We know how lucky we are to have such an amazing 

kitchen on the school premises so it is with great sadness 

that we announce that Mrs Rowe, who has worked with us 

for many years in different roles has decided to leave us at 

the end of this term; with her family moving in new 

directions she now finds it difficult being restricted to term 

dates and times. We wish her well with her future plans. 
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https://itunes.apple.com/gb/app/change4life-food-scanner/id1182946415?mt=8
https://itunes.apple.com/gb/app/change4life-food-scanner/id1182946415?mt=8
https://itunes.apple.com/gb/app/change4life-food-scanner/id1182946415?mt=8
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Extra-Curricular Activities;  Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last food orders 8.40am 

Monday- Dodge Ball (Y3-6) until 4.15pm, Art Club (Y3-4) until 4.15pm, 
Construction Club (Y1-2) until 4pm 
Tuesday- Let’s Get Cooking (Y3-4 Group 1) until 4.15pm 
Wednesday-KS1 Maths Club (Y1-2) until 4pm, NO KS2 Ball Skills due to staff 
training 
Thursday- Football Club (Y3-6), Crochet Club (Y4, 5, 6) until 4.15pm   
 
 
Activities R Us – Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session until 
5.30pm £4.00 
Monday- Decorating ‘My Bedroom’ sign 
Tuesday- Fun Painting 
Wednesday- Mrs Ginty’s Craft Club 
Thursday- Healthy Sandwich Making 
Friday- Construction Club 
 

Request from ARUs 
Are you spring cleaning at home and looking to clear any of the 
following items? If so, we’d be delighted to make use of them at 
After School Club. All donations help keep our costs down. Thanks: 
 
Any items suitable for crafting, such as wool, fabric, small boxes/ 
shoeboxes, kitchen tubes (empty), games and puzzles (suitable for up 
to 11 years). 
 
Thank you 
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St Buryan Academy Primary School  

St Buryan  

School Cook  

To commence Summer Term 2018  

 27.5 hours a week term time only  

Salary dependent on qualifications and experience. For full 

job description and application pack please email 

secretary@stburyanacademy.org or phone 01736 810480.  

 


